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Wilson, Tabatha

From: Gilliam, Allen
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2013 10:45 AM
To: Thielemier, Steve
Cc: DAutry@macleanfogg.com; Fuller, Kim; Wilson, Tabatha; 

pocawater@suddenlinkmail.com
Subject: AR0034835_MacLean ESNA ARP001048 June 2013 semi annual Pretreatment report 

and ADEQ reply_20130724
Attachments: pretreatment report 1-13.pdf

Steve, 
 
MacLean-ESNA’s June 2013 semi-annual Pretreatment report was received, reviewed, deemed 
complete and compliant with the Pretreatment Reporting requirements in 40 CFR 403.12 and more 
specifically with the Metal Finishing standards in 40 CFR 433. 
 
No further action is deemed necessary at this time. 
 
Once again thank you for showing the combined wastestream calculations deriving the proper dilution 
factor in calculating alternative limits.  Please continue this practice. 
 
For future reference you do not have to submit your toxic organic management plan (TOMP) or 
schematics with these semi-annual reports unless there’s been changes to either of them.  In that 
case, per 40 CFR 403.12(j), notations should be made regarding the specific changes.  Otherwise, 
these two documents are one time submittals. 
 
Thank you for your timely report remaining in compliance with the National Pretreatment Regulations 
in 40 CFR 403. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allen Gilliam 
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator 
501.682.0625 
 
ec:  William Daniel, City of Pocahontas Wastewater Manager 
 
E/NPDES/NPDES/Pretreatment/Reports 
 
From: Thielemier, Steve [mailto:SThielemier@macleanfogg.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2013 9:00 AM 
To: Gilliam, Allen 
Cc: Autry, Donnie 
Subject: Semi-annual pretreatment Report 
 
Allen  
Here is the report for the first half of this year for Maclean/ Esna and if I can be of further help please let me know. 
 
Thanks Steve 
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Steve Thielemier | Maintenance Supervisor 
    MacLean-ESNA 
    611 Country Club Road, Ar 72455 | (Map) 
    Office +1 870-892-4761 | 
    www.macleanfoggcs.com 

 
 

 

The contents of this message may be privileged and confidential. Therefore, if this message has been received in error, please delete it without reading it. Your 
receipt of this message is not intended to waive any applicable privilege. Please do not disseminate this message without the permission of the author. 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 






























































